7. RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATIONS
ASCOT/FREEVILLE RESIDENTS’ GROUP

Frank Scanton from the Ascot/Freeville Residents’ Group was in attendance as part of the Board'’s
rotation policy of inviting residents’ groups to provide an update on their activities.

Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 February 2004


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


